
 
 
 
For the attention of: Mr Kevin O'Hanlon 
The Planning Inspectorate 
 
 
[By email: WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk] 
 
Your Ref: TR050005 
 
27 January 2020 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010  
 
Application by Four Ashes Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting Development Consent to 
construct a new Strategic Rail Freight Interchange near to Junction 12 of the M6 motorway in South 
Staffordshire (“the Proposed Development”).  
 
Thank you for your notification of 24 January 2020 seeking further views from Interested Parties on a late 
representation from the Applicant dated 13 December 2019. 
 
I can confirm that the Coal Authority has no further comments to make on the above project, therefore 
our previous comments dated 04 October 2018 still stand. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Deb Roberts M.Sc. MRTPI 

Planning Liaison Manager  
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